
P R I N C E  O F  P E A C E  
SCHOOL COUNCIL MINUTES-APRIL 11, 2017 

 
Members Present:  Jane Shriver, Melinda Yaklin, Kelli Thompson, Jason Stewart & Jackie Stahl 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

The next few weeks will be very busy as we finish the school year.  Our 8th graders will be confirmed next week & our 2nd 
graders receive 1st Communion at the end of the month. Next week, 10 teachers, Mrs. Shriver & Fr. Jerry are traveling to St. 
Louis to attend the National Catholic Educational Association (NCEA) Convention. They will present what they learn to the 
faculty on April 24th. All scheduled Kansas Assessments were completed today and make-ups will begin next week. Spring MAP 
testing will begin April 25th. Field Day is coming along with the new parent organizers sharing great ideas. The school year will 
be over before we know it.  

OTHER INFORMATION SHARED 

Staff Changes: Mrs. Meade, our art teacher, has moved on to other endeavors. She is a fantastic artist and we wish her well. 

Mrs. Shriver presented the PTO Budget items. Highlights are new teacher computers, classroom desks/chairs, new library 
management program and 4th & 5th grade reading books. 

Mrs. Shriver & Fr. Jerry will meet with Fr. Andrew of St. John Paul II parish to discuss next year’s subsidies. POP is grateful for 
JP2’s subsidies this year even though they just started as a parish. 

Mrs. Shriver will look for Prince of Peace Parish parents to fill the upcoming openings on the school council in efforts to share 
representation among the parishes. We thank SuzAnne Starkey & Jason Stewart for their service during their term on the school 
council. 

STRATEGIC PLANNING 

The School Council will work on the strategic plan with planning worksheets starting in September. 

This was the last meeting for the 2016-2017 school year. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS FOR 2016-2017  

COUNCIL MEMBER NAME EMAIL ADDRESS ROLE 

Father Jerry frjerry@popolathe.org Pastor 

Jane Shriver jshriver@popolathe.org Principal 

Melinda Yaklin myaklin@popolathe.org Assistant Principal 

Kelli Thompson kthompson@popolathe.org Teacher Representative 

SuzAnne  Starkey sns@ultreya.biz Parent Representative – Year 3 

Jason Stewart jsstew@gmail.com Parent Representative – Year 3 

Frank Moley moleyfamily@gmail.com Parent Representative – Year 2 

Amanda Berger ksbergers@gmail.com Parent Representative – Year 2 

Tracy Day tracyday_1@hotmail.com Parent Representative – Year 1  

Jackie Stahl jackieo@reeceandnichols.com Parent Representative – Year 1  

 

 


